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SQUIRREL CLUB EMERGENCY CONTACT NUMBER 

 For parents collecting their child late 
 
 

Dear Parents  

It has been a busy first term and we have managed to 
achieve a lot in such a short amount of time. I hope you 
have had a restful half term. 
 
We have lots of things to look forward to, KS1 and KS2 
have a trip this week and for our literacy focus we are 
studying Roahl Dahl, so get reading!  
 
Please remember that all children need to come back to 
school in their winter uniform.  
 
MacMillan Cake Sale 
Thank you for all your support with this event. We raised 
an impressive £324.54 
 
Donations for Harvest  
The harvest was a real success and the children 
performed really well.  We raised £107.10 for Haiti and 
the lady collecting the hats and scarves for Syria was 
extremely impressed with our efforts. She told us only 
two schools had answered her call for help. All the food 
was kindly delivered by Mrs Thurstan and Mrs Allum to  
Tesco Food Collection, All Saints Church and Dedworth 
Green Baptist Church. 

 

  
 

 
 

 
Remembrance  
We have recently been in the paper for the work we have 
done remembering our fallen heroes. All the pupils who 
have family associated with the Armed Services poised 
for this photograph.  

 
Please see link  
http://www.maidenhead-advertiser.co.uk/gallery/bray-
holyport-fifield/105588/school-given-6k-for-first-world-
war-project.html 
 
Parking and Kiss and Drop 
Mrs Rebecca Biddle will be part of our traffic calming 
team. She will be putting ‘Code of Conduct leaflets’ on 
cars that are parked incorrectly.  
 
Please note that you cannot do a three point turn after 
using kiss and drop as it is unsafe, blocks traffic and 
undermines the rationale of the service. It is a one way 
system. Nor is it acceptable to turn around in front of the 
staff car park.  
 
Non-Uniform Date  
Please note that there has been a change of date for our 
non-uniform day. It is now Thursday 9th November.  
 

What is happening in November 2016? 

Tues 1st Nov  Ufton Court trip Y3 & 4 

Thurs 3rd Nov Maidenhead Heritage centre 
trip Yr1 & 2 

Tues 8th Nov Roald Dahl Day 

Tues 8th Nov PTA Meeting 8.00pm 

Thurs 10th Nov  Non-uniform day 

Fri 11th Nov Remembrance Service 

Fri 18th Nov Non-uniform day 

Fri 18th Nov Piano Assembly Mrs Brecknock 

Thurs 24th Nov Family Assembly 

Wed 30th Nov Piano Assembly Mrs Walker 

What is happening in December2016? 

Fri 2nd Dec Christmas Fair 

Tues 6th Dec PTA Meeting 8.00pm 

Fri 9th Dec Synagogue Yr1 & 2 

Wed 14th Dec Christmas Lunch 

Wed 14th Dec  Panto 

Monday 19th Dec Christmas Concert 
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Braywood Newsletter – November 2016 

‘From tiny acorns mighty oak trees grow, watered and nurtured by God’ 

 

 

 

Termly Payment 

Thank you to the almost 40% of families that have paid 

their regular termly contribution, however this means 

that there are a considerable number that have not yet 

done so. There are two trips in the first week after half 

term, the Roald Dahl day on the 8th which looks like 

being a very exciting event.  These are all paid for from 

the termly contribution. Looking forward to December 

there is the pantomime and Christmas concert, so 

please check your records or ask if you feel you have 

not paid. 

 

Poppies 
Poppies and merchandise will be on sale from Thursday. 
 
Summer Ball 2017 
A date for your diary is Saturday 24th June. We are 
working towards celebrating 160 years since Braywood 
opened.  
 
http://www.maidenhead-
advertiser.co.uk/news/7609/Is-your-child-in-our-
My.html 
 
We are an allergy awareness School 
 
The theme this term has been ‘New Beginnings’ 
and the Christian values are Ambition and 
Determination.  
 

 
Yours sincerely 

Mrs Susan Calvert 
 
 
 

 

CLUBS   

  
Monday Judo Years 1,2,3 & 4 3.15-4.15 
 Runs from 12/9 -12/12  
 French  Yr1,2,3 & 4 3.15-4.15 

 
Runs from 19/9 – 19/12 
 

 

Wednesday Chelsea Football   
 Years 1,2,3 & 4 3.15-4.15 
 Runs from 21/9 -23/11  
   
 Ballet Years 1&2 3.15-4.00 
 Ballet Years 3+ 4.00-4.45 
 Modern/Tap dance 2+         4.45-5.30 
 Runs from 14/9 – 07/12 
   
Thursday Sewing Years 1-4 3.20-4.35 
 Runs from 15/9 -24/11 
   
 Netball Years 3&4 3.15-4.15 
 Runs from 15/9 – 24/11 
   
Friday Active Gamerz 3.15-4.30 
 Yr1,2,3 & 4 
 Runs from 23/9 – 5/12 
  

 
 


